
     

 
 

Due to the District Track and Field Meet this Friday we are postponing intramurals to next week. 

This is so the track athletes can get some extra practice in before their big meet. Schedule for 

next week will be posted to the athletics board later this week.  

 

A reminder to all to return any library books you are finished with. Mr. Battle would like 

all books returned by next week. Plus, if you are interested in borrowing some books 

over the summer, listen for more details next week! 

 

A reminder that we will not be at the golf course tomorrow for passions but will instead 

be here at the school. You will still need to bring one golf club tomorrow as we will be 

having a chipping contest on the field during our passions block. If you have questions 

please see Mr. Matak.  
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